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Subject: CoronaVirus Update No7
Date: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 at 15:25:53 Greenwich Mean Time
From: EHA Secretary
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covid-19mc.pdf, Entegra Coronavirus breakfast iniQaQves.pdf

Dear Member
 
Please find aVached the following useful informaQon:
 

Guest Care Advice
Staff  Care Advice
Breakfast IniQaQves

 
Important ANNOUNMENTS:
 

1. The Annual Leaflet exchange at Michelham Priory  on Thursday 19th March’20 is CANCELLED
2. The next EHA AGM that was going to be held in April, is now also CANCELLED

Once we know more, we will keep you updated with regards to meeQngs, but during these
unprecedented Qmes we all find ourselves, Mark is not prepared to run any meeQngs

 
 
Finally, that being said, the office will always be open if you have any quesQons, need assistance or
guidance, Mark, Kris and myself will help as much as we can.  And any news we receive, will automaQcally
be passed onto you.
 
Take care & be safe
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy
Association Secretary 
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehotels.org.uk
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